
Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to extend our gratitude for choosing [Your 

Medical Practice/Facility Name] for your healthcare needs. 

Your feedback is crucial in helping us improve our services. If you haven't had the chance yet, 

we kindly remind you to complete our Patient Satisfaction Survey. 

The survey is brief and will only take a few minutes of your time. Your responses will remain 

confidential and will be used solely to enhance our services. 

You can access the survey by clicking the link below: 

Take the Patient Satisfaction Survey 

Thank you for your time and valuable feedback. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Medical Practice/Facility Name] 

%5bSurvey%20Link%5d

